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CAUTION: External Email

The 8 story design plan does not fit in with the adjacent neighborhood buildings.  This is a very small
congested neighborhood with the surrounding buildings being at the height of 6 stories.  We feel
that the design should be limited to this building as well.  An environmental review seems to ne in
order.
 
Thank you,
 
Norma and Charles Simmons

530 4th Ave W Apt 409
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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